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Comments Received :

| am the director of financial aid at a small, rural, private non-profit college in Wisconsin. As it is, we have had two of the four
financial aid positions open since the end of March. We simply do not have an extra 200 hours of time or resources to
complete these tasks along with every other task that has been dropped on the financial aid offices. With these changes, it is
getting harder and harder to retain staff and hire new ones. This is a tremendous burden on our office



